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Comments: I do not support the mineral withdrawal 63876. This is not prudent to protecting or natural resources

in the Rapid Creek watershed, whether that be recreational, sporting or community water source uses. I have

worked for the United State Geological Survey at the South Dakota Water Science Center as a geophysicist

studying the dynamics of our local groundwater systems. With this experience I can tell you that the risk-to-

reward ratio of this withdrawal is presenting far to much risk to the Rapid Creek watershed to move forward.

Please stop this action to preserve our natural resources. 


